
Safeguarding Update  
 
We want you to know that the welfare and safety of our children 
continues to be our main priority especially during these very 
challenging times. We still have Designated Safeguarding Leads on 
standby who can offer support and advice to keep our children safe.  
Please make contact via email to admin3207@welearn365.com or call 

us on 01675481319 and leave a message marked URGENT if you have 

any concerns. 
  

If you think a child is in immediate danger please dial 999 and contact 
the Police. 
  

You can also find support via from the following services: 
Warwickshire Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH team) - 01926 
414144 

Warwickshire Emergency Duty Team - 01926 886922 

Warwickshire Family Information Service - 01926 742274 

Child Line - 08001111 

Samaritans - 116123 

Domestic Violence Hotline - 08002000247 

MIND mental health support - 03001233393 

La Leche (help for mums accessing formula milk) - 03451202918 
  

We would also ask that you follow guidelines to keep you child safe on 
line. We do appreciate that home study will see our children accessing 
the internet for much longer than usual.  We have attached some advice 
to parents below to support you with this. 
  

We are currently looking at ways we can continue supporting you over 
the Easter break. 
  

Finally please be aware of any email or caller who asks for your personal 
details. The DfE have drawn our attention to such a scam relating to 
parents entitled to Free School Meals. 
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